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The idea that we could do away with most vehicles with gas engines is delusional, ludicrous and an affront to common
sense. | haven’t even got time to list all the reasons. My neighbors in Charleston, ME simply will not go along with such
nonsense. Not only is it impractical, but more importantly, it is in-American.



